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Hello all, my name is Arthur Wang and I am running for the Vice President position of the HCC 
campus. I would like to contribute to our SGA fundraising activities.  
 
I have over 4 years of fundraising experience. With help from our generous community, my 
sister and I have successfully raised over $2600 for Ellicott City flooding. Last year, I designed a 
2019 pig T-shirt and greeting card. I raised $1000, half of which went to our SGA OCEF 
foundation. 
 
Last year, I initiated and led the SGA Halloween Costume Trade-In event. It went very 
successfully with everyone’s support. Many SGA members participated and we all had a lot of 
fun. 
 
I am happy to share my fundraising experience with others. I also enjoy working as a team. By 
having a leadership position, I believe it will help me motivate others to participate in more SGA 
fundraising activities. I also believe it will inspire other kids to take initiative like I did for the 
Halloween Costume Trade event.  
 
If I become Vice President, I would like to take care of the OCEF fundraisings. Instead of 
randomly donating the money to the OCEF foundation, we could consider using it in a different 
way like supporting some kids continuously for a few years. Then we are able to watch the 
difference what we made to others. With this visible influence, it will definitely inspire and 
encourage more kids to join the life-changing program. 
 
Besides our traditional well-done bakery sale and Chinese New Year Gala food table, we may 
start some other new programs to raise funds.  
 
One project I think that is highly workable is to make an all-in-one school calendar. HCPSS has 
a school calendar, and HCCS has its own calendar which is mostly aligned with HCPSS but 
slightly shifted. HCC has its own calendar, so does CHS. Parents have to check a few places in 
order to make plans for vacation or activities. Could we combine all three calendars together to 
make an all-in-one calendar which will make the parents’ lives easier? We could include some 
students’ art work, photos, or Chinese elements to promote our school. We could also accept 
commercial Ads by charging a certain amount of money which is also a fundraising. We could 
sell them when school opens in the fall. I believe the potential market is pretty promising. On the 
other hand, we may need to build up a calendar team to work in the summer. Please contact me 
if you are interested. 
 
You must have more and even better ideas. Please vote for me first and come talk with me! We 
could do a better job together, and become a better us!  
 
Thank you all for voting me! 



Arthur Wang 


